Zebra crossing? Crossing patrol?

ﬂ ..have your say on the council’s plan
M Community Consultation

Thursday July 24t 6:30pm
Scout Hut, Vale Park
All welcome, refreshments provided

“Findings support consideration of a formal crossing on
Church Rd, with the expectation that a zebra crossing is the
most viable. We are also progressing the assessment of a
school crossing patrol site, which may be at the same
location or perhaps further south. We need to be sure

I that the location identified is one that would be
supported by the community”

- Martin Heath, Safe Roads Team Manager, Brighton and
Hove County Council, June 2014

Your input is vital, please attend meeting and/or return to 31 Norway St or to
St Peter’s School. Feedback can also be given directly on our Facebook page.
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Comments on plan:
(write and/or draw)

South Portslade Safe Roads Campaign, 07773 394 337



